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Please:

enforce and maintain the existing route system and do not add new motorized trails that
will be difficult to maintain due to limited funding.
Remember: 75% of Wyoming residents who commented on the Forest Plan opposed
additional motorized development on the forest. 

My experience is that ATV use consumes a vastly disproportionate amount of the resource:
two people on two ATVs put out great amounts of noise, chase off most wildlife, and bring in
unneeded air pollution to miles of NF, in just a few minutes. 

The premise that motorized use is somehow entitled to vast amounts of these natural areas is
not justifiable.  Each square foot of motorized trail consumes much more area by the nature of
use. Hikers do not want to invest hours to reach places of solitude to have it consumed in
seconds by groups of ATVs. 

Mike Weber-




